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From: cityclerk
Subject: Parking Stall

-----Original Message----- 
From: Allspace <*REDACTED*>  
Sent: Friday, May 26, 2023 2:22 PM 
To: cityclerk <cityclerk@princegeorge.ca> 
Subject: Parking Stall 

This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize 
and trust the sender and know the content is safe. 

To the City Clerk. The proposal for less visitor parking lots on the new 125 unit apartments Should be kept the same 
Old people namely senoirs have a lot of visitors. 
I suggest the contractor reduce the amount of units to accommodate the parking instead of trying to capitalize on 
sellable units. 
This reduction may work in the lower mainland as there is more available transport. 
Exactly where does the contractor expect the excess people park ?. 
Regards Peter Newall. 
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